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McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul)

From: Steve Heckler <HSRHITS@msn.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2019 7:15 PM
To: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: India Fest- Sound Level Variance Application (SLV), Steve Heckler, Director of 

Logistics

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Hi Barbara, 

Thank you for sending. The date is Saturday August 10th, not the 14th.  The activity is music and dance.   

Steve 

Get Outlook for Android 
 

From: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul) <barb.mcmonigal-st.dennis@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2019 6:25:22 PM 
To: 'hsrhits@msn.com' 
Subject: India Fest- Sound Level Variance Application (SLV), Steve Heckler, Director of Logistics  
  
Hi Steve, 
 
The Department of Safety and Inspections (DSI) is currently processing the SLV application for India Fest.  I have 
attached a copy for reference, along with a blank SLV application. I noticed that the Event date is listed as 08/14/2019, a 
Wednesday.  Is this a correct date? Also, there is no amplified sound activity description, such as music, dance, 
announcements, etc..?Please review the SLV application and make sure the information is complete for processing. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Barb 
 
 
Barbara McMonigal-St. Dennis 
Department of Safety and Inspections (DSI) 
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
Saint Paul MN  55101 
P:  651.266.9137 
F:  651.266.9124 
 
 
   


